VI. Winter Public Library Computer Use Policy
The computer is available for use by the pubic when it is not being used by the library staff. 

1. The computer may by used for 30 minutes by any individual patron. A sign up sheet is at the main desk. A patron may use the computer longer if no one else is waiting to use it. 

2. Patrons may use the computer for an hour at a time in the mornings by speaking with the Librarian in advance.

3. Children under the age of 12 must be accompanied by a parent when using the computer. 

4. No personal disks may be installed, or even used temporarily in the library computer. 

5. If a patron wants to use a personal disk in the computer, they would need to speak with the Librarian for permission. Precautions must be taken in order to prevent contamination from outside sources. 

6. Cost of printing is 25 cents per copy. 

